
Dear Donor, 

 

As a recipient of the 2021 “University of Ottawa Active and Retired Administrative Staff 

Scholarship”, I wish to extend my deepest gratitude and appreciation for your support towards 

my education. Additionally, I would also like to thank you for establishing this scholarship.  

 

I am currently completing my second year of the Bachelor of Commerce and Juris Doctor 

program at the University of Ottawa. I deeply enjoy learning about corporate finance and how 

the world of business functions. Furthermore, I am inspired by my surroundings and enjoy the 

challenge of constantly striving to make the world a better place. I have been the founding and 

steering committee member for numerous mentorship programs, support groups, and mental 

health awareness activities in the community. Moreover, my active involvement with many 

Telfer and uOttawa clubs has given me the opportunity to enrichen my skills and contribute 

better resources to our students. An earnest curiosity for learning, combined with my passion to 

support others around me, has shaped me into the woman I am today.  

 

This scholarship will contribute to my education and support me in my academic achievements. 

Thank you again for your investment in students like myself and our education. By awarding me 

with the “University of Ottawa Active and Retired Administrative Staff Scholarship”, you are 

allowing me to focus more on my learning, and less on working long hours to fund my 

education. I hope that one day I will also be able to help students achieve their goals like you’ve 

helped me. Thank you for making this possible.  

 

Sincerely, 

Emily Vaanaka Naveenan 

 


